

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT

RETIREMENT BOARD

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3220

April 15, 2025

Mayor Fred B. Allyn, III 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on April 15, 2025, the Retirement Board took the following actions.

- Approved a change to the monthly modified cash refund retirement pension benefit for Kenneth Creutz to the amount of \$4,668.95 from \$4,886.00 as of May 1, 2025.
- Approved payment of USI invoice #90108571, dated March 31, 2025, in the amount of \$400.00, for a revised benefit calculation for Kenneth Creutz.
- Approved submittal of letter to Robinson & Cole requesting an estimate to complete a legal and technical review, possible restructuring and subsequent restatement of the Retirement Plan for Full-Time Employees of the Town of Ledyard.

Respectfully submitted,

Stina Hostellar

Christina Hostetler Town Hall Assistant

cc:

Director of Finance

Director of Human Resources

Treasurer Town Council